
 

  

 Thursday 20th February, 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

As this half-term draws to a close, it has been wonderful to see the children fully immersed in their 
learning journeys. They have been exploring their new topic, What’s Around the Corner? with great 
enthusiasm, embracing new challenges along the way. It has been lovely to see their newspaper reports, 
presentations about floods, and investigations into daily weather taking shape. 

The Quiet Garden is now complete, and the children have enjoyed sitting on the toadstools and chatting 
during break times. Their decorated pebbles look wonderful and have certainly added a special touch to 
the space. 

This half-term, we have participated in several sports tournaments, including football, tag rugby, and 
netball. The children have been a credit to their families and fantastic role models for our school. 

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend last week’s Parent-Teacher consultations. Both evenings 
were very busy, and we hope you found the discussions informative and beneficial. As always, if you have 
any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Over the break, please check that all items of uniform are clearly labelled, as we once again have a very full 
lost property rail. Additionally, we kindly ask that no rucksacks are brought into school due to limited 
space. The children only require their book bag, drinks bottle, snack pot, and, if needed, a packed lunch 
bag. 

Thank you for your support this half-term. We wish you all an enjoyable break and look forward to 
welcoming you back to school on Monday, 3rd March. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs B Atkin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

  

 
Dates for Term 2 and Term 3 

 
 

Friday 21st February   Last day for pupils 
 

Monday 3rd March   Return to school 

Thursday 6th March   World Book Day (optional dress-up) 

Friday 7th March   School Eisteddfod (red tops, red sports tops or Welsh costumes) 

During the last week   End of term report to parents 

Friday 11th April   Easter Bonnet Parade (Bonnets/hats needed) 

     Last day of term     

Term 3 
 

Monday 28th April   INSET Day 5 

Tuesday 29th April   Children return to school 

Thursday 1st May    Junior swimming lessons in Llantrisant begin (ten weeks) 

Monday 5th May   Bank Holiday Monday 

Friday 23rd May    Last day of half term 

 

Monday 2nd June   Return to school    

Wednesday 25th June   Sports Day 9.30am Nursery/Reception, 1.30pm Year 1-Year 6  

Thursday 26th June   New Nursery Parents’ Meeting 

Thursday 3rd July   Summer Fair 3.30-5pm 

Thursday 10th July   Last swimming session 

Friday 11th July    Y6 Leavers Assembly 1.30pm  

Reports to parents  

     New class visits for pupils in September (am) 

Tuesday 15th July Parents to meet the new class teacher meetings ready for September 

Friday 18th July    Last day of term 

Monday 21st July   INSET Day 6 

 

Monday 1st September 2025  INSET Day 1 

 

  

 


